Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Osteopathic Medicine
The Board of Osteopathic Medicine-Full Board Meeting announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: (UPDATE) August 13, 2021, 9:00 a.m. ET
This "In Person" meeting has been changed to a teleconference as of July 30, 2021.

PLACE: (UPDATE) This "In Person" meeting has been changed to a teleconference as of July 30, 2021.

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/638922485 or you can also dial in using your phone: 1(877)309-2073, Access Code: 638-922-485

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: General business of the board.

Discussion on Rule 64B15-13.001.

Meetings may be cancelled prior to the meeting date. Please check the Board Web Site at https://floridasosteopathicmedicine.gov/meeting-information for cancellations or changes to meeting dates or call the Board of Osteopathic Medicine at (850)245-4161 for information.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Board website at http://www.floridasosteopathicmedicine.gov/meeting-information.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Christa Peace, Regulatory Specialist III, at (850)245-4161 or christa.peace@flhealth.gov or 4052 Bald Cypress Way, #C-06, Tallahassee, FL 32399. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Christa Peace, Regulatory Specialist III, at (850)245-4161 or christa.peace@flhealth.gov or 4052 Bald Cypress Way, #C-06, Tallahassee, FL 32399.
